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          April 9, 2018 

 

To Whom It May Concern:  

The purpose of this letter is to certify that Dr. Miguel Marcos recently received a professional English 

language editing service from our company, Write Science RightTM, for a paper entitled “The Role of 

MicroRNAs in Alcohol-Induced Liver Disorders and non-Alcoholic Fatty Liver Disease” (order # 180329-1). 

All grammatical/syntactical errors and awkward verbiage have been revised to make the paper ready to 

submit for publication review. The paper was generally well organized as submitted, requiring no deep 

structural editing. Feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Ann Power Smith, PhD 
Write Science Right, CSO 
info@writescienceright.com 
(949)929-2196 
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